LETTER TO THE EDITOR

An annoying error, for which I am responsible,
has crept into my review “Fourth All-Union Acous-
tics Conference,” Usp. Fiz. Nauk 66, 671-693 (1958)
[ Soviet Phys.—Uspekhi 1, 298-320 (1959)]. It is
stated on page 691 [page 318 of the translation]

that Messrs. H. Niese and S. Steinbach are from
West Germany; they are actually from East Ger-
many.

Please publish this letter.

— B. D. Tartakovskif



